
January 24, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

My name is Andre Rodriguez and I live at 44 Clarence Street, Woodbridge, Ontario.  I 

am John Pizzoli’s neighbour who lives at 50 Clarence Street, Woodbridge, Ontario.  I am John’s 

only neighbour that shares an adjacent fence in the backyard.  I am writing this letter to inform 

the City of Vaughan that John has showed me his plans/drawings for the hopeful construction of 

his inground pool, and I have no problems/issues with the aforementioned plans. 

 

Regards, 

Andre Rodriguez 
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